
Report of the Lyttelton/Mt Herbert Community Board to the Council meeting of 13 July 2006 

5. COMMUNITY BOARD PRINCIPAL ADVISER’S UPDATE 
 
 5.1 UPDATE ON REQUEST FOR SERVICE FOR THE WARD 
 
  The Board received the information and requested a further breakdown of the nature of the 

requests for service. 
 
 5.2 OTHER ISSUES 
 
  (a) Environment Canterbury’s Draft Canterbury Regional Passenger Transport Plan 

2006  
 
   The Board considered Environment Canterbury’s Draft Canterbury Regional Passenger 

Transport Plan 2006 and decided to make the following submission: 
 
   “Request:  That the term ‘urban areas of Christchurch’ in Objective 1.1, page 8, be 

defined.” 
 
  (b) The Board received a verbal update on other relevant Community Board and Council 

matters. 
 
  (c) Community Board Newsletter 
 
   Pursuant to Standing Order 2.16 the Chairperson moved the following motion: 
 
   The Board decided that it would fund a Community Board newsletter, to be published 

and distributed on a quarterly basis and asked staff to provide information on costs. 
 
 

Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


